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Many requests have been submitted and I’m getting to them as soon as I get a few personal 

travel commitments finished. We have planted about 15 new cactus in the circles where there 

were open spaces. I saw only one that may have been eaten by one of our desert critters. 

Thank you to many residents who graciously offered to keep their circles watered. We will be 

coming up on temperatures that will requiring watering every two weeks. When we are up to 

90 and above, once a week is plenty. Give them a fairly deep soak.  

 

I appreciate the 4 men who offered to help with the new cactus garden we're planning. I am 

looking to start on Sat April 16th. I have a plan that will prepare the area for adding dirt and if 

you have a metal garden rake, it would help. I may be able to get some from our shop.  

 

I feel our grounds are looking fantastic. The landscapers are doing a great job. Remember if you 

have trimmings of your own personal area, you are to contain it and set it out in clear visibility 

at the curb on Monday’s and Thursday’s. Our men will pick it up later in the afternoon.  

 

Have a great summer! 

 

Lou Kifer  

 


